
Dec. 29, 1965 
 

 
Prof. José Ferrater Mora 
Dept. of philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, P.A. 
 
Dear Professor Ferrater Mora, 
 
Thank you very much for your letter of December 20. I think your recent suggestion is 
better – to place your article at the end of the first part of my anthology as a kind of 
“transition”. 
 
You certainly will receive a copy of the anthology when published – it won’t be 
published until 1967. 
 
Thank you again for your kind cooperation. 
 
Season’s Greetings. 
 
Cordially, 
 
K.T. Fann 


